
WAGC Nurses
During the pandemic, the Nursing Department 
at Walton Academy for Growth and Change 
has worked diligently to ensure the safety of 
all student athletes and staff.  When COVID-
positive individuals were identified during 
routine testing, these dedicated nurses 
stepped in to isolate, re-test, and educate their 
patients regarding next steps and essential care 
procedures. The combined rapid response of 
Health Services Administrator Patricia Durkin, 
RN; Florida Regional Medical Director Mary 
Tracy, RN; and Nurse McKenzey Shell, RN 
successfully curtailed the spread of the virus 
within our facility. On behalf of all of us at 
Walton Academy for Growth and Change, we 
would like to acknowledge our medical staff 
for a heroic job very well done.   
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